
 

 

 

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter 

31.1.2025 

The group of Y5/6 who had their Robinwood adventure last week certainly had an amazing time, even with a 
3am fire alarm. The children pushed themselves to try new things and showed their usual fabulous levels of 
support for their friends. Fishergate children really are very special! Thank you to the adults who went with 
them and to Clare Stenson for organising the whole thing! There are a couple of photos on this newsletter 
and the team will be in touch soon to let you know about how they are going to share the very many photos 
etc that they have taken.  

It has been so lovely in school today – even more so than usual! Seeing the children producing their ‘Happy 
Place’ artwork whilst working with children from a different phase has just been so heart-warming! Thank 
you to Sahar Dibden for leading the school in this.  

The Salvation Army send a big thank you for your supporting the Christmas Toy appeal. Thanks to all of the 
support they have received from schools and the general public, they  been able to provide toys and gifts for 
over 1000 children and help over 300 families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 

Mon 3rd – The kitchen staff 
properly join our 
Fishergate family  

Mon 3rd – Tom Palmer 
author visit – Y5/6 

Fri 7th Y5/6 Ceilidh – pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE 

 
Cake Sale Next Friday 
Year 3/4 will host the cake sale on the 7th of Feb, with their 
donations of baked goodies and sweet treats. Sale starts at 
3.15pm in the Lower Hall. The funds raised stay with the Year 
group classes to spend. Please come and support them if you can. 
Nut free cakes always, 50p a cake. 
 
Year 6 Hoodies 
The long-awaited Year 6 leavers hoodies have been distributed to 
the children this week and it is lovely to see they are enjoying 
wearing them around school for PE. Much excitement had built up 
for their arrival!. Please note it is advised to wash the hoodies 
inside-out to help preserve the printed detail on the garment. 
The hoodies have helped to raise money to fund the Year 6 End of 
Year Treat again this year so Thank you for helping to make this 
happen. 

 



 

 

PHASE UPDATES 

EYU – This week we have been celebrating Chinese/Lunar New Year.  We found out that the 
children born in early years are born in the year of rat or pig, we made fried rice, noodles and tried some 
Chinese tea in a tea ceremony.  We also worked on a whole school art project using the book 'Happy 
Place' and created painted collage pieces of art with children in KS2.  

 

Year 1/2 - KS1 have enjoyed a fantastic ‘Art Week’ based on the book ‘A Happy Place’. We’ve been using 
nouns, adjectives and complex sentences to describe our own happy places in English, whilst in Art 
we’ve been experimenting with colour wheels and creating pictures of our own happy place through a a 
window.  

Year 3/4 – What a fun arty week we are having! All Yr 3/4 classes have been busy working on their 
collages inspired by the book, 'A Happy Place'. We are loving the creativity and happy vibes in our 
classroom. Working with a different phase in school has also been of great excitement to our children 
and they have impressed us with their kindness towards the younger children. 

Y5/6 - We have thrown ourselves into Art week, developing our colour-mixing skills and creating 3D 
landscapes using collage and cunningly concealed sticky pads. You will be able to admire these on the 
5/6 staircase in a couple of weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


